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The Board of Directors set a public hearing for June 19, 2024, at 7:00 pm (“Regular 
Board Meeting”).  The Board Meeting will be held at the District Office located at 
8930 Placer Road, Redding, CA.  Please refer to the posted agenda for the most current 
meeting information.  At the public hearing, the proposed rate adjustments will be pre-
sented and the public will be given an opportunity to comment.  If adopted, the pro-
posed changes will become effective July 1, 2024.    
 
The following is a summary of the recommended adjustments: 

 A $2.00 increase is proposed to both the current Base Rate and Water Availa-

bility Charge (WAC).   

 A $.05 increase is proposed to the Consumption Rate.  

 A $2.50 increase is proposed to the Zone A Base Rate Surcharge. 

 A $.03 increase is proposed to the Zone A Consumption Surcharge.  
 

Please see the Proposition 218 Notification for more details. 

Shasta County is transitioning to a new emergency alert and public warning system, 
AlertShasta. CodeRed, will no longer be used.  If you have previously signed up with 
CodeRed and would like to continue to receive alerts, you must register for AlertShasta. 

AlertShasta is a significant upgrade and introduces a range of enhanced features to en-
sure effective communication during both emergency and non-emergency situations. 
This new public warning system is available for all residents of Shasta County. 

All residents are urged to sign up by scanning the QR code with your smartphone. If 
you would like to register using your computer, visit www.shascom911.com and click 
on the “AlertShasta” tab near the bottom of the page. 

It is important to note, AlertShasta is a product of Genasys that works in conjunction 
with, but is not the same software as Genasys Protect, formerly known as Zonehaven, 
implemented last year in Shasta County. For information about Genasys Protect, vis-
it protect.genasys.com, enter your address in the search bar, and make note of what zone 
you are in.  In an emergency, first responders can use this system to quickly notify the 
public of evacuations and more. Know Your Zone and share the information with your 
friends and loved ones. We recommend signing up for both notification systems.   

Questions? Call SHASCOM's Administrative Office at (530) 245-6501 

https://www.shastacounty.gov/sites/default/files/styles/gallery500/public/imageattachments/community/page/4767/screenshot_2024-04-26_120213.png?itok=w5vvIX3k
http://www.shascom911.com/
http://protect.genasys.com/
tel:(530)%20245-6501


Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s 
Meeting will be held Wednesday,  

June 19, 2024 at 7:00 pm.   

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage  

for the month:  
Compare the usage on your water bill with the 

average of the District.     

May’s Average: 3,900 cf.         

Are you ready for fire season? 
Creating defensible space is essential to improve your home’s chance of surviving a wildfire.  It’s the buffer you cre-

ate between a building on your property and the grass, trees, shrubs or any wildland area that surround it.  This space 

is needed to slow or stop the spread of wildfire and it protects your home from catching fire – either from direct flame 

contact or radiant heat.  Defensible space is also important for the protection of the firefighters defending your home.  

Two Zones Make Up the Required 100 feet of Defensible Space:   

ZONE 1: 30 feet of Lean, Clean & Green 

Remove all dead plants, grass and weeds. 

Remove dead or dry leaves and pine needles from your yard, roof and rain gutters. 

Keep tree branches 10 feet away from your chimney and other trees. 

 

ZONE 2: 30–100 feet of Reduced Fuel 

Cut or mow annual grass down to a maximum height of 4 inches. 

Create horizontal spacing between shrubs and trees. 

Create vertical spacing between grass, shrubs and trees.   

 

Use Equipment Properly to Keep from Sparking a Wildfire 

Mow before 10 a.m., and never on a hot or windy day.  

String trimmers are a safer option (vs. lawnmowers). 

Never lay hot equipment on dry grass. 

Centerville Education Foundation 
The Centerville Education Foundation Committee will 

reconvene their meetings in September for the new school 

year.  They would like to congratulate all of the graduates 

and wish you the best! 

The last day of school is June 6, 2024.    

Enjoy your summer!   

2024 Consumer Confidence Report: 

https://centervillecsd.org/ccr1 

Or use the QR Code below: 


